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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Andrea Goldstein <andrea.myeroff@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 10:07 AM
To: Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 1348 Lincoln ave

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
 
Yes I am fully withdrawing my objection 
 
> On Mar 16, 2020, at 9:47 AM, Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul) <kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 
> 
> Hello Andrea, 
> Could you please clarify whether you are fully withdrawing the objection you sent in response to license application 
notification? 
> 
> Thank you. 
> 
> 
> 
> Katie Burger 
> Executive Assistant 
> Saint Paul City Council 
> 15 West Kellogg Boulevard, Suite 310 
> Saint Paul, MN 55102 
> P: 651 266-8567 
> F: 651 266-8574 
> 
> 
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Andrea Goldstein <andrea.myeroff@icloud.com> 
> Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 2:56 AM 
> To: Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul) <kathryn.burger@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
> Subject: 1348 Lincoln ave 
> 
> Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
> 
> 
> Hello 
> 
> Chatted with Mary about their new application that just includes increased bar stools and I’m comfortable with that. 
> 
> Thanks so much 
> Andrea 


